LAKE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

To : Lt. Dutra

From : Sgt. Keithly

Date : 05/09/2024

Subject : Helicopter Contracts

Lieutenant Dutra,

I have checked with several Helicopter Company’s over the last five years. Every year it is
more difficult to find a company that will be available to perform the duties needed to
conduct ariel surveillance and short haul operations. All of the companies that I have been
in contact with are contracted to PG&E, US Forest Service or Cal-Fire. In addition to
being contracted to these larger agencies most of the Helicopter Companies do not and will
not carry the desired amount of insurance by the County of Lake. The only company that
can perform the required duties and possesses the desired amount of insurance is A&P
Helicopter.

Thanks,
Sergeant Keithly



